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HB 3075 helps criminals more than legal citizens. Oregon already mandates 

background checks for all gun sales, private or otherwise. The fee in the last 3 years 

has continued to climb, and now can cost upwards of $100, to extort more from legal 

citizens in the name of "safety" while stripping rights is fraud, because nothing about 

HB 3075 is actually aimed at safety concerns. It only revolves around forcing legal 

hardworking Oregonians to pay more, along with wait longer to have the same level 

of protection a criminal will have for less cost, and time.  


